
Saint Teresa Parish  

Weekly Calendar  

Sun 
10/10 

Eucharistic Adoration 1pm-9pm.  

Mon 
10/11 

Eucharistic Adoration Noon-9pm 

7pm: Faith Sharing for Intellectu-
ally Disabled Adults @SCH 

Tue  

10/12 

Eucharistic Adoration 9am-9pm 

10:30 am Funeral 

6pm Cub Scouts @KH 

7pm Boy Scouts @KH 

Wed  

10/13 

Eucharistic Adoration 9am-9pm 

4pm: CCD @SCH 

7:30 Men’s Club Meeting 

Thu  

10/14 

Eucharistic Adoration Noon-9pm 

7:30-9: Choir Practice @CH 

Fri  

10/15 

No School 

1pm: Grand Group @KCH 

Eucharistic Adoration 9am-9pm 

Sat  

10/16 
Eucharistic Adoration 9am-4pm 

Sun 
10/17 

Eucharistic Adoration 1pm-9pm 

Save the Dates: 

October 28th: Walk the Little Way 

November 14th: Bazaar 

Altar Society Prayer Line  
Requests can be made by e-mailing: 

levaorationesdeo@yahoo.com  
or by calling  

Mary Pat McBride at 402-314-1296. 

Saint Teresa Parish October 10, 2021 28th Sunday in  

Ordinary Time 

Mass Schedule: October 10-17 

+ = repose of the soul of 

Int. = intentions of 

Pro Populo = for the people  

The Pink Sisters’ Chapel is located at 1040 S. 
Cotner Blvd and is open from 7am-8pm. The 

7am Masses you see listed here (7am PS), 
which are said at the Chapel, are open to the 

public (but their Sunday Mass is private). 

Day Time Intention 

10/9 
4 pm +Anne & Walter David 

Senduk 

Sun  

10/10 

8am +Mary Gapp 

10am Pro Populo 

Noon +Deceased Members of 
the Dawson Family 

Mon 
10/11 

6:30am Int. Schroedl Family 

7am PS +Charles Hannasch 

8:15am Int. Monica Johnson 

Tue  

10/12 

6:30am Int. Lydia Wemhoff 

7am PS Int. Harry & Sharon 
Schmit Family 

8:15am Int. Dominic Siegel & 
Family 

Wed 
10/13  

6:30am +Denise Mahoney 

7am PS Int. Gianna & Grace 
Madsen & Mark 

8:15am +Dennis Coulter 

Thu  

10/14 

6:30am Int. Bryce Wemhoff 

7am PS Int. “Mom” Lan Bui 

8:15am +Matthew Fouts 

Fri  

10/15 

6:30am Living and Deceased 
Members of the James & 
Alexia Johnston Family 

7am PS +Betty Conley 

8:15am +Marvin Kreikemeier 

Sat  

10/16 

7am PS Int. Gianna & Grace 
Madsen & Mark 

8:15am Int. Monica Bauman 

4pm +Fred Kriege 

Sun  
10/17 

8am Pro Populo 

10am +Mary Ruxlow 

Noon +Deceased Members of 
the Wahl and Schafers 
Families 

Monday 

October 11 

Tuesday 

October 12 

Wednesday 

October 13 

Thursday 

October 14 

Friday 

October 15 
Rosie’s FamousLunches 

 

All meals are made with love and are 

served with fruit and a smile 

No School No School 
Breaded Beef 

Green Beans 

BBQ Rib & Bun 

Corn 

Scrambled Eggs 

Hashbrowns 

Are you considering Catholicism?  
Or you’re already Catholic and  you 

want to learn more about your Faith? 

RCIA = Rite of Christian  
Initiation of Adults  

Classes are for curious Catholics  
and curious non-Catholics.  

 

RCIA begins October 7th. Classes 
are from 7:30-9pm on Thursdays in the 

Marian Room (in the rectory/office). 
This week, the Lessons are The Existence 
of God, The Blessed Trinity, and God the 
Father. Fr. Hottovy will teach this class. 

 

Contact the parish office if interested. 

The Thrift Store made $2996  
last weekend  

 

Hours for business:  
Fridays 4-8 and Saturdays 9-3  

Please donate during business hours. 
 

Christmas Boutique: 9-5 each day, 
October 29 & 30 at Knights of  

Columbus Hall: 6044 South Street. 

Walk the Little Way is St. Teresa 
School's annual fundraiser in which we 

ask our broader community (friends,   
relatives, neighbors) to support our 
school. This year, our goal is to raise 

$45,000 by October 28th. The fundraiser 
will support repairs and replacements to 
our playground surface and equipment. 
Anything above will go to the THRIVE 

tuition assistance funds. 
 

Donations are accepted until October 28, 
and on that day the students will           

celebrate by wearing their matching          
T-shirts and participating in a school-

wide Rosary Walk through the neighbor-
hood, praying for our donors' intentions. 

 

Donations may be made in cash, check, or 
at: https://givebutter.com/WTLW21 

 
 

Use your phone to 
scan  this QR 

code; it will take 
you to this site. 

 
Help us spread 

the word! 

Faith Sharing for Intellectually   
Disabled Adults began Mon Sep-
tember 13th at 7:00 p.m. Meetings are 
held at St. Teresa School. Please call 

Shannon Kohmetscher if interested in 
joining: 402-430-0681 

CCD began on Sept 15th. It’s not too 
late to enroll. Please contact the  

parish office to register.  
aubrey-potter@cdolinc.net  

or 402-477-3979 
Classes are at school on Weds from 

4:00PM-5:15pm.  

Bishop’s Appeal for Vocations 
The Bishop’s Appeal for Vocations has begun! Our parish’s goal is $25,840; we have 

collected $5080.00 so far. Please give generously to support our diocesan seminarians 
and especially our own four men: Liam O’Shea-Creal, Tony Schukei, Jonah Brox, and 

Paul Mach. Your pledge card was mailed to you last week. 

 
Join your fellow parishioners in prayer out-

side of Planned Parenthood Thursdays 
from 6am-1pm until Oct 31. Help save lives 

and souls: sign up for an hour. Weekly 
commitments are very helpful!  Sign up 

online at www.40daysforlife.com/Lincoln 
or on the board in the back of church.   

Mitchell Schleiss is the son of Michael & 
Maria Schleis of Sacred Heart Parish in 

Shelby, NE. He is studying Theology 2 at 
Mt. St. Mary Seminary. Remember to 

pray for Mitchell and for his formation.  

Henry Xavier James Siegel,  
son of Michael and Jennifer.  

Congratulations! 

Saint Teresa 
Elementary 

School 
616 S 36th St 
402-477-3358 

 

Living Rosary: 2:30pm  at church 
on Thursday, October 7th. 

No School 11th, or  12th.  

The school is always in need of clean, 
flat, recycled paper for printing one-
sided worksheets. This helps save on 
the cost of printing.  

We are accepting volunteers this year in 
the school. If you are interested in be-
ing a school volunteer, please call the 
school at 402-477-3358 or email 
sr.mary-agnes@cdolinc.net  

The CSS Food truck will be at the 
school on Wed, Oct 13th from 3-4pm. 
All are welcome to pick up a bag of food 
items for their family.  

Parish Bazaar 
Sunday, November 14, 2021 

    Our Parish Bazaar is coming up on Nov. 
14. Remember to turn in your raffle tickets 
and money by Sunday Nov. 7rd to be eligi-
ble for the Early Bird Drawing. Tickets can 
be put in the collection basket or dropped 

off at the rectory. For those that did not get 
their raffle tickets last week - they are avail-

able for pick up after mass.  
 

We will again be having the silent auction as 
part of the bazaar.  If you would like to do-

nate an item, please drop it off at the church 
rectory. 

If you’re making a visit at church 

and a person asks you for money, 

do NOT give the person money.   

Instead, direct him to the rectory.  

Parents & Teachers 
United in Jesus 
Little Way to CLE 

 

St. Teresa School Parents 
are invited to a Parent 

Community Night with a 
presentation from The Institute for Catho-

lic Liberal Education (ICLE) 
 

Tuesday, October 12, 2021 
6:30-8:30pm 

St. Teresa School Cafeteria 
 

Connect with fellow school families and 
learn more about the  

Catholic Liberal Education Model! 

We have adjusted our schedule a little! 
Because Fr. Wylie will be transferred from 

the Cathedral in early 2022, John 
Huseman was gracious about switching his 
presentation to February to enable Father 
to speak to us while still here in Lincoln.  

On Friday, October 15th at 1pm, we will 
gather at the KC Hall to hear Fr. Wylie tell 
of his life in South Africa and what led him 
to leave his home there and come to the US 

and, in particular, to our diocese. Please 
join us for this very special event. RSVP to 
Phyllis (402-488-9177) by Tue Oct 12th. 

Godteens 

Godteens will begin on October 13th. 
The couples in charge of each group will 
be contacting the teens soon. Check with 
your leaders for more information. With 

questions, contact the rectory office. 

Pilgrimage: Marian Shrines  
Brochures are at the exits of the church.   

A weblink is included in the this week’s e-mail.  

The LDCCW October Diaper Drive has 
begun! Please bring diapers to the        

vestibule. The greatest need is 
for sizes 5 and 6. Monetary  

donations may be dropped off 
at the rectory. Thank you for 

your generosity!  

Thank 
You 

 

Thank you to all who gave witness to Life 
by participating in the Life Chain. 

 

Many thanks to all who helped to plan, set 
up, cook for, provide music for, and set up 

and clean up the Parish Picnic! 
 

Thank you to the women who put togeth-
er and served a wonderful homemade 

meal for the priests’ Deanery Meeting 
which our parish hosted this past week. 


